
To take part in this program: 

Inquire with Karen Zilliox Brown on upcoming programs.  

Or indicate that you are an eligible landowner when registering online for 

any of our Longleaf Academy Programs (www.lonlgeafalliance.org) 

Email: Karen@longleafalliance.org  |  Phone: 803-607-5466 

A learning opportunity for underserved communities 

We are pleased to announce that The Longleaf Alliance has received  

support from The Richard and Rita Porterfield Education Foundation to     

assist particularly underserved landowners, and those facing a financial 

hardship, in furthering their knowledge of longleaf pine management.  

The intent is to remove barriers to participation in any of our Longleaf 

Academies offered in 2021 by covering the cost of registration.      

Landowners who are members of a historically underserved community, 

or those who self-identify as low-income or under financial hardship, are 

invited to utilize the funds provided by the Trust.  

Since its origin in 1995, The Longleaf Alliance has used education, outreach,  

research, direct involvement and hands-on experience to develop and provide the 

best available information and support to landowners, resource managers, policy 

makers, educators, scientists, and the public. We also connect members of the 

longleaf community to pertinent research findings that can help them overcome 

management challenges. To that end, we are cognizant of the unique needs of 

members and partners across the natural longleaf range and beyond; especially, 

in trying times such as these. 




